
We thought we’d put out one more pānui
kura this week to make sure that you know
what’s happening in the coming weeks. 
On Friday, 27 October and again on

Friday, 3 November, there will be no van
runs as our kura vans are needed to drop

off and pick up our whanau going to
Nelson.  Please make sure your tamariki
have alternative travel to kura on these

days.

Contact:
community.feedback@teteko.school.nz

(07) 322 8442 / 027 756 6888

PĀNUI KURA
WĀHANGA 4

WIKI 1

Reminder: Please contact the kura if your child is
away

Upcoming dates:

14 October:  Election NZ - Voting in Koro Eruera

27-3 November:  Te Mana Kuratahi - Whakatu

8 December:  Prizegiving

Election Day

from 9am - 7pm

Saturday, 14 October
Koro Eruera Hall

Teacher Only Days
Tuesday 12 to Thursday
14 December.  Kura will

be closed.

Maramataka:

Not a productive day - kai is scarce
and fish are restless.

Ōmutu the waning phase

Last minute notices before the weekend...


